
ELECTRICAL SERVICE 
AGREEMENT AND EASEMENT 
FOR CHAPARRAL PUMP 
STATION
July 15, 2025RS-25-121



Background

 On February 27, 2024, City Council approved the award of a 
contract with SSP Industries, L.P., for the construction of the 
Chaparral Pump Station Project.

 Bartlett Electrical Cooperative (BEC) provides electrical power 
in the area around the pump station.

 In order to provide electrical power to the pump station, BEC 
requires an Agreement for Electrical Service and a Utility 
Easement from the city. 
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Background

 The agreement includes an initial $44,199.59 payment for a 
non-refundable contribution-in-aid-of-construction and a two-
year service agreement to purchase electricity from BEC with a 
minimum bill per month of $2,600.

 The initial payment of $44,199.59 will be paid by SSP 
Industries as part of their construction contract with the city.
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Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the City 
Manager, or designee, to execute an agreement and easement 
document with Bartlett Electric Cooperative, Inc. to provide 
power for the Chaparral Pump Station; and authorize the City 
Manager, or designee, to execute all amendments and change 
orders within the amounts set by State and Local Law.
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